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From the President – Mark Kubancik 

It’s been a tough few weeks for our KYANA family, losing two very active and 

loved members, Roger Stephan and Bob Burke.  Roger passed just before 

Christmas while Bob passed in early January.  You can read more about both men 

in the “In Memoriam” pages elsewhere in this Sidelight.  Although both men had 

different backgrounds, skills, and personalities, both shared one common 

trait…the desire to not just sit by and watch, but to roll up their sleeves and make things better.  

Roger’s contributions to KYANA to make it easier for new members to join the club and become 

active members is well known.  Several of the recent bylaw changes approved by the membership 

were the result of Roger’s thoughtful review of the current bylaws and suggested changes to 

improve the entry of new members to the club.  In addition, Roger served on the club’s board of 

directors for many years, and he regularly sponsored at least a couple events each year. 

Bob’s skills were sharpened from his many years of service in maintenance at GE.  He was a regular 

at the spring and fall clean-up events and his hands-on contributions to KYANA can still be found 

throughout our KYANA clubhouse.  If you walk up to one of our outside doors and the lights magically 

go on, look upward, and give Bob a tip of your cap and a polite “thank you Bob!”.  Bob and his wife 

Jane were regulars at most of our meetings and events and they hosted KYANA at Little Colonel 

Theatre every year of the past several, save for Covid years.  The theatre in Pee Wee Valley was their 

other love and Bob’s set construction talent will be hard to replace.  The contributions of both men, 

although different, will live on and continue to serve our club. 

Although a winter month, February provides several opportunities to enjoy some fun activities with 

your KYANA family.  The fun begins on February 12th with a return trip to Derby Dinner to see 

“Grumpy Old Men”.  Some of you may be thinking why pay extra to see grumpy old men when all I 

need to do is attend a KYANA meeting, but I digress.  Later in the month, we will have a chili and 

soup dinner combined with a chrome plating seminar.  I’ve invited the Louisville Pontiac Club to this 

event as it’s a great way to introduce KYANA to non-members that share our love for old cars.  If 

you are a member of another local club, feel free to extend an invite.  Just be sure to follow the 

instructions for event registration found later in this Sidelight.  Finally, on the last Sunday of 

February, Morgan Howard will host the Swap Meet Planning meeting.  If you have not yet registered 

to work the swap meet, this meeting is your opportunity to volunteer.  Please plan to attend this 

important meeting. 

Events beyond the month of February are beginning to fill the calendar.  There is still plenty of room 

for your event.  Where will you take KYANA in 2023? 

Thanks, Mark 

Remember…it’s supposed to be fun!  

 

FROM THE PRESIDENT MARK KUBANCIK 



 

 

KYANA Region Board Meeting Minutes – January 10, 2023 
 
Location: KYANA Clubhouse 
 
KYANA Region Board Members Present: Mark Kubancik, Alex Wilkins, Beth Coates, Brian Koressel, 
Tim Truax, Chester Robertson, Willie Willhoite 
 
KYANA Region Members Present: Ken Martin, Eric Hill, Ruth Hill, James Mahoney 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:45 pm 
 
Secretary’s Report: Chester Robertson moved to accept the December meeting minutes, Brian 
Koressel seconded the motion. The motion carried with all in favor. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: Chester Robertson moved to accept the December report, Tim Truax 
seconded the motion. The motion carried with all in favor. The board had final discussions about 
moving the C7 account to the new bank, and processing of dues money received.  
 
Activities: Chester Robertson updated the board on the events so far in 2023.   
 
Membership: Alex Wilkins updated the board on status of 2023 roster. The board discussed Ken 
Martin’s transition in assuming the duties of Membership Chairman.   
 
Clubhouse Rentals: Nothing new to report.  
 
Sidelight: The January printing of The Sidelight was delayed slightly due to the holiday season.  
 
Website: Nothing new to report.  
 
Old Business: KYANA will plan to host an AACA National Event in 2024 or 2025. The Region will 
continue working on the budget process.  
 
New Business: The board discussed appointing a replacement for Roger Stephan following his 
recent passing. The board will solicit applications at both the January business meeting and the 
February Sidelight.  
 
A motion to close the meeting was made by Brian Koressel and seconded by Tim Truax. The 
meeting adjourned at 8:11 pm. The next meeting will be held at the clubhouse on February 13 at 
6:30 pm.  
 

 

 

FROM THE SECRETARY ALEX WILKINS   



 

 

 

 

 The KYANA events list is beginning to fill up with chairpersons showing interest 

in hosting events in their areas of excitement.  Jerry and Carol Bass are 

sponsoring an event in early August to visit the Biltmore Estate in Asheville, 

NC.  A possible overnight tour to Kentucky Down Under and Cave City attractions is being explored. 

Some may be interested in attending a tour to an AACA National car show in Auburn, IN.  We also 

have new chairpersons working on local car shows.  One member is planning on the First Open 

KYANA Car Show out at the Ole KYANA Home. KYANA will provide food as well as trophies for this 

event.  It only took 24 years to have our 1st annual car show at the Ole KYANA Home   

How many years have we had a swap meet?  If you don’t know the answer to this question, look 

below.  Speaking of the swap meet, KYANA is hosting the largest indoor meet in the country on 

March 11th and 12th.  Clear your calendar and attend the planning meeting on February 26th. We 

need everyone to pitch in so that we are not short of help this year.  THIS IS WHERE WE GET OUR 

MONEY TO SPONSOR OUR EVENTS THROUGHOUT THE YEAR!!! 

THANKS TO EVERYONE FOR MAKING THIS YEAR GREAT!    

The answer to the question above is:  The KYANA Swap Meet has been going strong SINCE 1965! 

Chester 

 

 

 

 

 

 Kyana expresses our sympathy to Jane Burke and her family in the 
death of Bob.  Please remember the family in prayer.   
 

 Marcia Trusty's mom is doing better.   
 

 Jim Crotty is home.  
 

  Helen Fackler is doing well.   
 

 Please remember Mike Lyall in prayers. 
 

  We received a thank you note from Janet Hoehler thanking us for all the thoughts 
and prayers and for the fruit basket, which she enjoyed. 
 
We hope to see everyone at Derby Dinner next month.  Happy Valentine’s Day.  If 
you are sick, going to the hospital, or having surgery give me a call.  Pat 

KYANA EVENTS BY CHESTER ROBERTSON 

PRAYERS, THANKS AND CONGRATULATIONS 



 
   
   
    

In Memoriam - Roger Stephan 

Roger’s recent passing was somewhat unexpected and a shock to many in 

KYANA.  With no memorial service planned by his extended family until 

March, I thought it would be helpful to share what information we do 

know. 

First, some background.  Roger battled a case of the flu in November that 

really hit him hard.  He tested several times for Covid but all tests were 

negative.  Although he somewhat recovered from the flu, he was still short 

of breath.  His shortness of breath got so bad that he went to the hospital 

and was admitted to Southwest.  That was around December 13, the date 

of our December board meeting when I learned from a couple other 

members that Roger was hospitalized.  Roger was then released from the 

hospital after a short stay.  When he arrived home, he could not climb the 

stairs to his front door without again being short of breath.  He drove himself back to Southwest and 

was readmitted.  Southwest eventually transferred him downtown to U of L hospital, formerly 

Jewish.  They performed a lot of tests, ruling out his heart as the problem.  They diagnosed him with 

COPD, a possible result of the years he smoked a pipe.  Roger was to have one more test for blood 

clots on the afternoon he passed. 

Betty Haley, Chester, Ken Martin, Butch Mahoney, and multiple other KYANA members including 

Pat and I had several conversations with Roger while he was in the hospital.  Ray Hayes paid him a 

long visit the night before he passed.  Anyone who talked with Roger the day before or the day of 

his death, Pat and I included, found him to be in very good spirits and looking forward to being 

released.  We talked to Roger around 10:15 am Monday morning and according to his cousin he was 

found unresponsive on the floor of his hospital room around 11:30 am.  Several attempts to revive 

him were unsuccessful.   

Roger’s first cousin, Amy Kelty, is handling his affairs.  She lives in Mt. Washington.  She called me 

with the news of Roger’s passing Monday evening after going through Roger’s cell phone and began 

calling back recent callers.  Amy’s son, Shane Kelty, was recruited by Roger into KYANA a few years 

ago.  He stayed in the club a couple of years but left the club after high school.  Amy attended a few 

KYANA meetings with her son and is keenly aware of how important KYANA was to Roger.  She has 

already gathered all of Roger’s new membership information from his home and gave it to Chester.  

Amy is planning a celebration of Roger’s life sometime in March at the church he attended.  From 

what I understand Roger’s remains have already been cremated. 

Amy will be dealing with Roger’s personal effects.  She plans to sell his Model T and Chevy pickup at 

some future point with the proceeds going to the small cemetery where Roger’s remains will be 

interred.  She plans to give KYANA members the first opportunity to purchase these vehicles.  An 

REMEBERING ROGER STEPHAN 



estate sale may be held for his other possessions.  Amy is a bit overwhelmed with all this right now 

so the progress of processing Roger’s possessions may take time. 

Roger’s passion was working with our new members.  He worked very hard to shepherd our new 

members through the pre-member process to become full KYANA members.  He was very proud to 

report at our board meetings when a pre-member transitioned to full membership.  All this work 

was done exclusively on paper, as most of you know Roger did not own a computer or have internet 

access.  All this effort and dedication will not be easy to replace.  Fortunately for KYANA, Roger had 

already begun to discuss transitioning his Membership Chairman responsibilities to Ken Martin.  

Roger informed the board that he would not likely run for another term and wanted to ensure a 

smooth transition should he step down from the board.  Ken is eager and willing to continue the 

fine work that Roger performed as Membership Chairman. 

Please keep Roger’s family in your thoughts and prayers as they contend with his passing.   

Mark Kubancik 

   

   

    

In Memoriam – Bob Burke 

Robert Lewis “Bob” Burke was born on January 21, 1947 and passed away 

on January 10, 2023.  He is survived by his beloved wife, Jane, and his 

beloved son, Darren; daughter-in-law Christine Wagner (Dave), grandsons 

Mark, Dylan (Kelsey), and Devin; great-granddaughters Kennedy and Moxie; 

sisters Mary Jarboe, Darlene Burke, Carolyn Dahman (Doug); brothers 

George (Jenny), Bill, and Jim (Lisa); and many, many nieces and nephews 

and great-nieces and great-nephews.  He was preceded in death by his sons 

Brian and Jason.  He is the son of the late Julia W. and James L. Burke.   

Bob went to DeSales High School and Bellarmine University with a B.S. 

degree in Business Management.  He was a member of I.B.E.W. Local 369 since 1987.  He was a 

Veteran of the Kentucky Air National Guard, where he was a staff sergeant in air frame repair.  He 

retired from GE where he worked in maintenance for many years. 

He was involved with many ministries at Epiphany, with his favorite two being St. Vincent de Paul 

Society and the Soup Suppers.  He was a member of the Community Chest of Oldham County, an 

usher at Actors Theatre, volunteered at the Open Hand Kitchen, he built many, many sets at Little 

Colonel Playhouse along with helping with the maintenance there, and worked with Habitat for 

Humanity since 2008, where he was a member of Chuck’s Team.  He was a member of the KYANA 

Antique Automobile Club.  He restored several vintage Mustangs, some of which have won trophies 

at various car shows.  

Please keep Bob’s family in your thoughts and prayers as they contend with his passing.   

Mark Kubancik 

REMEBERING BOB BURKE 



 
 
 

WHEN:  February 26, 2023 2:00PM 

WHERE:  Ole KYANA Home 

Please send a check in the amount of $8.00 per member payable 
to KYANA to: 
                 Morgan Howard 
             5408 St. Gabriel Lane 
               Louisville, Ky. 40291 
                    502-553-4413 

                                                   Deadline Feb. 17, 2023 

 
 
 
 
 

Chili Night at the KYANA Clubhouse – Friday, February 24th 

Special Guest – Rick Smith, Owner, Eastern Tennessee Chrome Plating, Bristol, TN 

 

Please join us Friday, February 24th at 6:00PM, for some good food, fellowship, and helpful 

discussion with Rick Smith, owner of East Tennessee Chrome Plating. Rick has been in the metal 

finishing business for many years, and he is looking forward to working with KYANA members who 

may need for some chrome refinishing work on their classic cars and/or trucks. 

We will be serving a hearty chili & hot dog supper including dessert, soft drinks and all the fixings. 

We will have a meatless food choice to respect members observing Lent.  The cost for KYANA 

members is only $6.00 per member.  Cost for non-members is $12.00 per person. Non-members are 

CHROME PLATING PRESENTATION   

KYSWAP SWAP MEET PLANNING MEETING 



welcome to attend the presentation by Rick at no cost if they choose not to dine. Supper will be 

served at 6:00PM followed by a question-and-answer session with Rick Smith.   

For folks interested in KYANA’s effort to reach out to other clubs, Mark Kubancik has invited 

members of the local Pontiac Club to join us. Feel free to extend an invite to any non-members 

who may find this an informative session. 

Send your check payable to KYANA to event sponsor Ken Martin at the address listed below.  

Deadline to provide a count to the caterer is Sunday, February 19th. 

Ken Martin 

8106 Barbour Manor Dr 

Louisville, KY  40241 

(502) 641-2153 

Batcheldor22@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

KYANA Salvage Yard Tour – Saturday March 18 

Mark your calendar on March 18 for another KYANA salvage 

yard tour.  We will be visiting a yard in Mauckport, Indiana 

that we visited way back in 2012.  They have since harvested 

a considerable number of unique older cars and trucks 

making a return trip worthwhile.  Rob Johnson and I made a 

scouting trip in early January and confirmed that this yard 

should keep most KYANA members busy for at least a couple 

hours.  The yard operators are very accommodating and 

welcome customers to walk the yard and remove parts on 

their own.  If you plan to remove some needed parts, please bring your own tools.  Kids are welcome 

if you keep them in check, so feel free to bring the kids or grandkids.  We will be getting an early 

start on March 18 as the yard closes at noon on Saturday, so be sure to get plenty of rest the night 

before and set your alarm. 

Most salvage yards in early spring can be very muddy, messy 

places, and this yard is no exception.  Please plan accordingly, 

dress in old clothes, and wear boots or other footwear you do 

not mind getting muddy and dirty.  You may want to bring a 

change of shoes to wear on the return trip.  Other suggested 

attire includes gloves and rugged pants to battle the briar 

bushes.  There is limited parking at the yard itself so it would 

help to keep the cars in the caravan to a minimum.  Please carpool with your fellow Club members 

if possible and leave your car in one of the parking lots close to our morning meeting location. 

SALVAGE YARD TOUR   



On Saturday morning March 18 we will meet at 7:30 a.m. at the McDonalds restaurant located at 

10411 Dixie Hwy, Louisville, KY 40272.  This is the McDonalds located in front of the Walmart 

Supercenter on Dixie, just north of the Gene Snyder Freeway.  There is adequate parking in the 

McDonald’s lot as well as additional parking in the large lot behind the restaurant.  Again, please 

consider carpooling with a fellow member or two and leave your vehicle in the lot.  We will depart 

McDonalds at 8:00 a.m., so plan to arrive a little early if you wish to eat breakfast at McDonalds. 

Breakfast will be on your own.  We will provide detailed directions to the salvage yard before 

departing McDonalds. 

After the salvage yard tour, we will eat lunch as a group at Jailhouse Pizza in Brandenburg, KY.  If 

you plan to have lunch with the KYANA group, cost per KYANA member is $9.00.  Non-members will 

order off the menu and pay their full fare. There is no cost to attend if you decide not to eat with 

the group, however, if you plan to attend this tour and will not be eating with the group and 

therefore not sending a check, please extend the courtesy of notifying me that you plan to attend.  

This will allow me to know how many members and guests to expect at the salvage yard. 

Please note: KYANA’s salvage yard tours take place rain or shine!  There is no rain date, and since 

we must commit to Jailhouse Pizza by March 15, NO REFUNDS will be granted if your plans change 

after March 22.  Thanks for your cooperation and understanding. 

Deadline to register for this event is March 13.  Send your check payable to KYANA, $9.00 per 

KYANA member, to: Mark Kubancik, 11403 Saratoga Ridge Dr, Louisville, KY  40299-8313    

 

 

 

Roger Stephan’s passing leaves a void within KYANA as he was a very active volunteer.  One such 

need is to fill Roger’s current seat on the KYANA Region board of directors.  Roger’s two-year term 

expires at the end of this year so whoever fills the seat will be up for election in November should 

they desire to rejoin the board.  The new board member does not need to assume Roger’s duties as 

Membership Chairman as Ken Martin was being groomed by Roger to take over these duties and 

Ken has graciously volunteered to assume those duties.  Several KYANA members have already 

notified me of their desire to join the board and we thank them for volunteering.  Anyone else who 

would like to be considered to fill the open board seat please call, text, or email me before our next 

meeting date of February 13.  Per the club’s bylaws, the board will review all candidates and select 

a new member at our February board meeting. 

Mark Kubancik    Phone: 502-797-8555      mark.kubancik@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 

BOARD VOLUNTEER NEEDED! 
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KYANA Swap Meet Volunteers Needed! 

KYANA’s annual Swap Meet in March only succeeds thanks to our many member volunteers.  The 

two functions with the most need is for admission sales at entry doors and security monitoring at 

the remaining entrance and exit doors at the KEC.  We again will be seeking volunteers to work 

both admission sales and door security at the Swap Meet.   

Admission sales have a variety of shifts available Friday afternoon, Saturday, and Sunday.  Joanna 

Miller will again be scheduling volunteers for admission sales.  You will be responsible for selling 

admission wristbands, ensuring the wristbands are worn by attendees, and checking those walking 

in is wearing a wristband. 

Security volunteers will be assigned a four- or five-hour shift and a door to monitor.  You are 

responsible to monitor the door, check people entering that door, and ensure they have the proper 

wristband to enter.  You are provided a comfortable chair while performing this task.  We monitor 

doors Friday afternoon and all-day Saturday, with both morning and afternoon shifts available 

Saturday.  Mark Kubancik will again be scheduling security volunteers. 

Your requests to work admission sales or door security will be recorded at the Swap Meet Planning 

Meeting in February.  If you will be unable to attend this meeting but want to volunteer or have a 

specific request for a particular date or time, please feel free to contact Joanna or Mark before the 

meeting: 

Mark Kubancik       Joanna Miller 

Phone: (502) 797-8555    Phone: (502) 834-7062 

email: mark.kubancik@gmail.com   email: rem120948@yahoo.com    

 

 

 

Neil White received the following email from Mindy Miller who is the Director of Development & 
Communications in Hazard, KY. It is nice when our efforts continue to be recognized.  

The heaters you guys sent to us were lifesavers – literally! The arctic blast that hit Kentucky was a 
huge worry, especially because we still (even now) have folks living in flood-damaged homes with 
no heat source or insulation, sheds that have been converted into “homes,” poorly heated travel 
trailers, and yes, TENTS. Luckily, warming stations were opened for folks with little to no shelter, but 
for those who were in need, your heaters were distributed to them. Only a few remain. According 
to our Flood Distribution Center, the heaters were rapidly depleted as families without heat begged 
for assistance. With colder weather in the forecasted to come later this month, the remaining 
heaters will be claimed. I’ll keep you updated on that. 

KYANA SWAP MEET VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

CONTINUED ACCOLADES FOR KYANA 

mailto:mark.kubancik@gmail.com


 
 
 
 
Betty and Howard Hardin would like to thank KYANA for their support of the Christmas dinner at 
the Christmas Country Music Show. They also appreciated all the members who attended the 
show.  
 

  

MARATHON:  A TENNESSE BUILT AUTOMOBILE 

Indeed, there was an automobile made in 

Tennessee, our neighboring state: the 

MARATHON. It was started in 1908, but only 

remained in production under its own name 

until 1914. The Southern Motor Works 

Company began in Jackson, TN where it 

provided manufacture of Marathon cars in 

Nashville. In 1889, the factory had originally 

started out from an old cotton mill, called the 

Southern Engine and Boiler Works. That plant began as an automobile maker in 1907. They insisted 

that all parts of this vehicle were to be engineered and made only by them. 

The four-cylinder gasoline engine and transmission were designed by William Collier at the Southern 

Motor Works Company. Their first prototype engine appeared in 1906. The car was initially to be 

called the Southern, however, it had to be renamed for marketing under the name Marathon in 

1910, because another company already claimed the name Southern for its cars. The name 

Marathon enhanced sales since Greek words were popular with people following the 1904 

Olympics.  

Marathons were produced in three chassis sizes and 

automotive styles. The Runner, a touring car, had a 

wheelbase of 104 inches and came with a 25 horse-

power engine. A roadster, named the Winner, was 

larger at a 116-inch wheelbase and with 35 

horsepower. Their biggest vehicle was a 123-inch 

wheelbase version, called the Champion; it had a still 

bigger, 45 horse-power engine. They were open body 

versions; yet, a top was an option. Marathons were of 

excellent quality and durability and had a fine public 

reputation. Financial mismanagement, however, was said to have compromised the company 

function, but details are uncertain. They were building about 200 Marathons each month by 1912. 

Car purchase prices during 1914 varied between nearly $1,000 to $1,500. Yet, production never met 

MARATHON: A TENNESSE BUILT AUTOMOBILE 

THANK YOU 



consumer demand. Nevertheless, the Southern Motor Works Company experienced greater 

financial problems by 1913.  

Difficulties prompted the management to move production to an Indianapolis company.  Though, 

by 1914 the Southern Motor Works business went bankrupt. Criminal activity, cheating, and/or 

greed might have brought about the demise of the company. Only a few of these cars are still in 

existence. 

That prompted the Herff-Brooks firm, 

another Indianapolis automaker, to buy 

the Marathon manufacturing machinery 

and moved it all to Richmond, Indiana. 

Reportedly, about 200 of the personnel 

came with the move. Back in those days, 

Indiana rivaled Michigan as the second 

highest car-producing state in the U.S.A.* 

This same vehicle briefly continued to be 

produced under the new brand name of 

Herff-Brooks. At first, they were identical 

to Marathons, but improvements were 

developed – some models were more 

powerful and other types were less costly, even below $800. Their automotive fabrication ceased in 

1917; reasons are not clear, but it all occurred along with the coming of the First World War and 

with a major switch to wartime industry production.  

The Marathon Motor Works factory was preserved and exists as a museum in Nashville, Tennessee. 

It is officially registered as a United States National Historic Place. The site includes a store, the 

Antique Archaeology.    

*Comment about Indiana: Manufacturing over a million vehicles per year, Indiana still retains this 

second to-the-top automobile building state ranking today. There were at least 172 auto makers in 

Indiana in the early 1900s. Just a few of the somewhat better-known examples include the 

American, Auburn, Cole, Cord, Duesenberg, Electromobile, Elgin, Marion, Marmon, McFarlan, 

National, Overland, Star, Studebaker, Stutz, and Waverley. Yes, way too many to list here. Besides 

internal combustion power, some were run by steam or were electrics. Most of the manufacturers, 

disappeared during our Great Depression era; others were gone soon thereafter or by World War 

II, and Studebaker ended by 1966. Indiana still has several domestic and foreign car makers currently 

in operation to this day 

Steve Lippmann    

 
 



                                   KYSWAP 

KYANA SWAP MEET    
LARGEST INDOOR 

SWAP MEET 
57th YEAR - SINCE 1965 

March 11-12, 2023 
KY State Fair & Exposition Center 

937 Phillips Lane 

Louisille, KY 40209  

Saturday – 8:00am – 6:00pm 

     Sunday – 8:00 – 4:00pm  
 

Admission - $10.00 per day 
Children under 12 Free with an adult 

 

Room for over 1140 Vendors under one roof 

  Regular Space -    (10x20) - $90.00 

Corner Space -  (10x20) - $100.00 

Carpeted Space -          (10x10) - $50.00 

       100 Space Outside Car Corral 

                           Contact: Kevin Alwes 

                                 502-468-1442 

                             $30.00 per space 

 

CONTACT 

Maureen Vannatta     Chester Robertson 

502-619-2917     502-619-2916 

kyanaswapmeet@gmail.com   chestererobertson@gmail.com 

Visit us on the web: www.kyanaswapmeet.com 

mailto:kyanaswapmeet@gmail.com
http://www.kyanaswapmeet.com/


 

DATE EVENT SPONSOR 
January 22 January Business Meeting Donna Burchett 

February 12 Derby Dinner Playhouse Alethea Hayes 

February 24  Chili/Soup Dinner Chrome Plating Seminar Ken Martin 

February 26 Swap Meet Planning Meeting Morgan Howard 

March 10-12  KYANA Swap Meet Robertson & Vannatta 

March 18 Salvage Yard Tour Mark Kubancik 

March 25 Roger Stephan Memorial Service   

April 8 Easter Egg Hunt Beverly Foster 

April 15  St. Joseph Catholic School Car Show Alex Wilkins 

April 16 Middletown Police Foundation 1st Car Show Greg Gitschier 

April  Swap Meet Appreciation Dinner Jenni Mulrooney 

May 20  Kentucky Down Under Chester Robertson 

May  Shirley’s Way Car Show Mike Mulrooney 

June 24 KYANA 1st Open Car Show Jerry Bass 

June  KYANA Spring Clubhouse Clean Up        Jerry Bass 

June  KYANA Yard Sale Hill Families 

June  Play & Dinner – Little Colonel Playhouse Jane Burke 

July  Keeneland Concours Day Trip Kenneth & Donna Martin 

August  Biltmore Estate in Asheville, NC Jerry Bass 

August  National Night Out with LMPD- Jeff Mall Jerry Bass 

August  Country Music Show David Hill 

September  KYANA Picnic Pat Palmer-Ball 

September  Water Tower Car Show Shawn McDonald 

October  St. Francis Car Show TBA 

October  Bowman Field Festival Chris Mueller 

October  Hershey Fall Nationals AACA 

October  Corydon Fall Auto Show                        Alex Wilkins 

October  Toys for Tots Breakfast                    Alan & Maureen Vannatta 

November  Veteran’s Day Parade                 Chester Robertson 

November  Awards and Elections                 Beverly Foster 

November  Light up Louisville Parade         Alan Vannatta 

December  Adult Christmas Party                Brian & Shelly Koressel 

December  Children’s Christmas Party Kubancik & Mulrooney Family 

December  Christmas Country Music Show Brian & Ruth Hill 
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